
 
 

 
 

SENATE STANDING COMMITTEE ON LEGAL AND CONSTITUTIONAL AFFAIRS 
ATTORNEY-GENERAL’S DEPARTMENT 

Program SPCG 

Question No. 79 

Senator Barnett asked the following question at the hearing on 18 October 2010: 

a. Will the Department be releasing its Incoming Government Brief (‘Red Book’)? If yes, when and 
why?  If no, why not? 

b. Will the Department be releasing its Incoming Government Brief (‘Blue Book’)? If yes, when 
and why? If no, why not? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

Please refer to the response to Question on Notice 106. 


